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Regular Board Meeting Report - October 28, 2022 

PRRC Members: Kyza A. Callwood, Winona A. Hendricks, Terrence T. Joseph, Shawna K. Richards 

UPDATE ON REVISION OD VIBE POLICIES. 

Student Discipline Policy – work has been continuing to create a safe, supportive, inclusive & 
positive policy for learners (Pre K- 12)  and adults participating in public education. 

• The policy needs to be reader “friendly” since its covers students, parents, and
educational personnel

• Clear expectations need to be stated regarding requirements, rights, responsibilities,
due process & complaints.

• The Community Stakeholder Draft Student Discipline Policy (CSDSDP) needs to go out
to AFT, EAA, VIDE, PTA & community individuals. Requests to give input before the
Board finalizes draft has been indicated as part of T.E.A. C. H. and EAA professional
development conferences. Please review attachment.

• The Board needs to review the attachment and approve for   November 2nd through
November 23, 2022 distribution. 
Motion: To approve the distribution of Community Stakeholder Draft Student Discipline 
Policy for stakeholder review November 2nd through November 23, 2022.  

PRRC Meetings – please mark your calendars 
November 3rd Focus Suspension & Expulsion section 4-6pm  
November 17th - Focus ______________   4-6pm  
December 1st – Focus ________________   4-6pm  
{December 3rd WORK SESSION}    9:30 -2:30 pm  
Dec. 15th -        Focus ________________  4-6pm  

PreK- 5th Policy Meetings - this group is working towards completing a finale first draft.  Specific 
sections will be addressed by participants 
Nov. 15th -   4-6pm
Nov. 29th  4-6 pm
{December 3rd WORK SESSION} 9:30 -2:30 pm

6th- 8th Policy Meetings – this group will have special meetings to address issues. 
And move ahead to completing first draft.  
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Nov. 19th         9:30 -12noon STX only  
Nov. 22nd         4-6pm  
{December 3rd WORK SESSION}     9:30 -2:30 pm  
Dec. 13th         4-6pm  
 
Final comments.  

• The PRRC would like to see final first drafts completed before the end of December on 
Student Discipline and the 2 Promotion -Retention policies.  This can only happen with 
the cooperation, interest, and dedication of members.  

• All comments and opinions are valid and should be shared consistently as we move 
through the process.  

• The December 3rd Work Session is critically important and Board members should try to 
attend in person. Communication about attendance with B. Sluss will insure preparation 
for travel arrangements, meals, and resources in STT.  

• At some point in time Attorney Jones will review the documents for legal formatting, 
sufficiency, and other considerations.   

• Any points from research, NSBA, CUBE or other agencies help to make our documents 
stronger and more viable  

• Nationally, there is grave concern about READING and MATH decline. We must make 
sure we address the issues locally.  

 


